
Newsletter - Winter 2023/24 

With love from us all at Forever Loving Care 

 
Congratulations 

Kerry on achieving Level 4 Diploma in 

Health and Social Care 

 

Becky for completing Hydration        

Champion training 

 

Barbara for completing Dementia    

Champion training 

Office opening hours 

22nd  December - 9 - 3 

25th and 26th Dec -  Closed 

27th, 28th and 29th - 9 - 1 

Mon 1st Jan -  Closed 

2nd Jan - normal office hours resume 

For non urgent calls please call 01588 

673 733 and leave a message                

(we will respond as soon as we can) 

Emergencies only - 07568 676 561 

29th October 2023 -One whole year without you 

'Our Trace',  always in our thoughts, forever in 

our hearts  

Thank you to our Angels, clients,      
families, friends and professionals for 

helping us provide another year of lov-
ing care. 

October 2023 

Chloe Angell 

Sept 2023 

Jade Watson 

 

Angel of the month 

Great British Care awards 2023 

Unfortunately we weren’t winners but 

in our eyes all our Angels are winners! 

PLEASE REMEMBER AS MUCH AS OUR 

ANGELS ENJOY YOUR COMPANY, THEY 

ALSO HAVE ALLOCATED TIMES FOR 

EVERY CLIENT. PLEASE BEAR THIS IN 

MIND. THANK YOU. 



On Thursday 19th October, the team from 
FLC virtually cycled/ran to Stoke hospital 
and back (112 miles) to help raise money 

towards a motorized wheelchair to enable 
Marc to get his freedom back after suffering 

from a stroke. 

Thank you to all who donated money and 
raffle prizes and a BIG THANK YOU to our 

team! 

We raised  £2225.16 

C H R I S T M A S 

T O U A A C D T Y 

R L D J N T H O C 

E L O L T S J R A 

E Y L G A V I V Y 

D E P I B R N I D 

B F H F A G G F R 

K L G T Y X L S A 

F E S T I V E D C 

Christmas 

Holly 

Festive 

Ivy 

Jingle 

Bell 

Rudolf 

 

 

 

Santa 

Elf 

Tree 

Star 

Gift 

Card 

Joy 

Christmas Wordsearch 


